
     
 
 

Supported Return to Training workshop 
20th December 2024, 9.30am – 4pm 

Medical Education Centre at Royal Bolton Hospital. 
 
 

This meeting is for all doctors working in psychiatry who are planning, or are in the early stages 
of, a return to training. It is a great opportunity to share experiences and receive information about 
the supported return to training process and will cover: 
 

• Information and support about the return to training  
• An introduction to less than full time training 
• Clinical refreshers - including refreshers on risk management   
• On call scenarios 
• Psychiatric prescribing 

 
 

This day is specific to psychiatry trainees and is run by Dr Hannah Cappleman, Consultant 
Psychiatrist, Supported Return to Training and Less Than Full Time Training Champion for the 
School of Psychiatry. 
  
To book on to this workshop, please Click here and you will then be sent a calendar invitation. 
 
If you need to apply for reimbursement of time and related funding or for further information on 
this please click on the following link: click here.  
Dr Cappleman will also go through this process on the day in case of any queries. 
 
 
If you have any queries, please contact corepsychcourse@nhs.net 
 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=SLYYBLCvAEOUujPysJ6zHybo3CLi_ldBoBERsEEZpZFUNDE5SVZCVjNENEFWSkE1M0s5RURZMVlBRiQlQCN0PWcu
https://www.nwpgmd.nhs.uk/supportt-activities
mailto:corepsychcourse@nhs.net

